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I'm writing in support of the Rock Creek Hatchery.  There is strong community 

support for rebuilding Rock Creek Hatchery.  We need more hatcheries and fish in 

our system.  Please  support the plan to rebuild Rock Creek Hatchery with a primary 

focus on Spring Chinook and trout, while rearing South Umpqua fish in a satellite 

facility on the South Umpqua River. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Patricia McQuillin Voss 

Nehalem, OR 


